
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MARCH 17, 2020 
 

Item 1, Report No. 13, of the Special Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on March 17, 2020. 
 
 
 

1. UPDATE ON CITY RESPONSE TO COVID-19 

The Special Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That the verbal updates be received; and 

2) That staff be authorized to make submissions to the Province 
and other levels of government, as applicable, on behalf of the 
City seeking the extension of applicable timelines and other 
relief from obligations and matters mandated by law, included 
but not limited to the Planning Act, in order to support City 
operations and/or provide appropriate relief to the residents of 
Vaughan during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

  


